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Notice of Public Disclosure 

In accordance with our commitment to transparency and integrity, we are issuing a public 
disclosure regarding assistance provided through our housing programs to the board of 
commissioners, staff members, and their immediate family members. This notice is to 
ensure that all actions taken under the housing programs align with our values and ethical 
standards. 

The purpose of this disclosure is to maintain transparency and foster trust within our 
community by sharing information about the assistance provided to our board of 
commissioners, staff and immediate family members. 

This disclosure includes all housing assistance programs offered by our organization, 
including but not limited to: 

• Housing Assistance Programs 
• Rental Assistance Programs 
• Homeownership Programs 
• Rehabilitation Assistance Programs 

Board of Commissioners, staff and immediate family members are eligible to participate 
in these programs. To qualify, individuals/families must meet specific program 
requirements related to income, residency, and other relevant factors.   

Our organization is dedicated to ensuring all processes are conducted fairly and without 
favoritism. Any concerns or questions regarding this disclosure or housing programs, 
please contact our office at (575) 834-0305 or email pojha@pojha.org.  Thank you! 

Cordially, 

 
 
Greta Armijo 
Executive Director 
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